
 
 

An invitation to our Volunteer Working Party for  
St Mary’s Graveyard, Molescroft Road   

Thurs Morning,14 Aug  
 

 

 
Molescroft Wildlife Network (MWN) is arranging an event to clear the vegetation from 
the graveyard after it has been cut by ERYC. This enables native flowers to thrive. We 
will rake the arisings, wheelbarrow them to a trailer and they will be taken to a local 
community allotment compost heap. 
This is part of the implementation of the Caring for God’s Acre Management plan for this 
special place https://molescroftwn.org/cfga_st_marys.pdf which was funded by 
Molescroft Parish Council. Please contact MWN for more information.  
We would like to thank the Parish Council, Yorkshire Wildlife Trust #TeamWilder, ERYC, 
Graham Construction Ltd, Molescroft Grange Community Allotments,  Bleach Yard 
Stables and St Mary’s Church for their assistance.  
If you would like to come along and help please let us know as soon as possible (or by 
Friday 8 Aug) to Molescroftwn@gmail.com. This is to ensure that we borrow enough 
equipment and that we can send you information nearer the time. Thank you very much, 
please display this, or send it to anyone you think may be interested. Sorry but this 
event is not suitable for children, if you are interested in family events please email us 
so we can add you to the mailing list for other events which will be suitable.  
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